

HOLY TRINITY Church of England Academy

Brockley Avenue, South Shields, Tyne and Wear NE34 0TS

4th December 2019



Dear Parents/Carers

At this time of year, there can be pressure from your children to buy their teacher a gift. I would like to take the opportunity to say that we are always really grateful for your kind generosity, however we would like to reduce your stress a little and ask that you don't buy gifts. We thoroughly enjoy working with your children, they are a pleasure to us all.

We would like our children to learn about the spirit of giving and kindness over the Christmas period and ask that instead of a gift for staff the children bring in a donation for our local foodbank, this will allow us to share your generosity with our community.

If your child still feels they want to bring something in, we love handmade cards and pictures.

Thanking you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs T Murphy Headteacher

Headteacher: Mrs T.L. Murphy B.A. (Hons) NPQH
Telephone: 0191 4562413 Fax: 0191 4547478
e-mail address: info@holytrinityceacademy.co.uk
website: www.holytrinityceacademy.co.uk













